

City of Chicago

Committee on Finance City Hall • Room 302 • 60602 www.committeeonfinance.org

Alderman Edward M. Burke Chairman Telephone 312-744-3380

December 14, 2012

Lt. John Spencer, CFD 3727 W. 114th Place Chicago, Illinois 60655

Dear John,

I am sorry that I missed you when you stopped by our offices this past Thursday. I very much appreciate your thoughtfulness and kind words. I also appreciate your willingness to be so generous in offering a gift card to me. While that was both generous and very gracious of you, I am unable to accept your gift. These gifts are prohibited under the provisions of the City's Ethics Ordinance. I am returning the gift card to you. I am sure that you can put it to very good use.

Thank you again for your thoughtfulness and generous spirit. Be assured of my best wishes for you this Christmas and throughout the New Year.

Sincerely,

James Cullinan

Deputy Chief Administrative Officer





VNLA VISA G/C N/D
5049981562445240 75.00
PLEASE SEE BACK OF CARD FOR INFORMATION
AND CONDITIONS OF USE

230 9664 0021 12/13/2012 10:58 AM